
To the Legislative Assembly: 

 

 As a citizen of the State of North Dakota, I am reaching out to show my support of HB  

 

1511.  As elected representatives of We the People, I am asking you all to listen to the citizens  

 

you represent and vote in support of HB 1511.   

 

Sincerely,  

Jenna Bachman  


